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Dear Valued ADAC Customer,

I hope this finds you healthy, both personally and professionally, in these uncertain times.

As of today, the State of Georgia is allowing certain business categories to reopen provided 
they comply with minimum basic operations guidelines as outlined by executive order of the 
Governor. Please be advised, that after several weeks of careful consideration and with an 
abundance of caution, we have determined that we will not open ADAC or AmericasMart 
this week. We know that you, and everyone in our design community, are eager to begin 
working towards economic recovery. And so are we! That said, the process of reopening our 
buildings is complex and must be undertaken responsibly to ensure the health and safety of our 
showroom partners and our customers.

In addition to basic guidelines offered by the Governor, we must comply with more extensive 
and formal requirements for safe hygiene and social distancing to ensure the health and 
safety of our Atlanta community. We will plan to open our buildings for business once we 
have implemented all necessary and required protective measures which we anticipate will 
include: posting requirements throughout our buildings, preparing for distribution of personal 
protective equipment (PPE) such as masks and gloves, installing social distancing barriers and 
temperature check equipment, developing crowd management strategies, and implementing 
industrial and approved cleaning protocols.

Our operations team, in consultation with other facilities of our scale, legal counsel and 
licensed epidemiologists, has begun developing standard operating protocols for IMC and 
for our showroom partners. We are also procuring the essential PPE for staff use and for 
customer distribution. During the next few weeks, we will review our plans to ensure that we 
are in full compliance and positioned to open the buildings safely and responsibly. Under no 
circumstances will we reopen unless we have all the preparations and protocols in place for 
the full protection of our tenants, our staff and our customers. We will spare no expense to 
ensure the safety and security of anyone utilizing our facilities. We will also communicate these 
protocols to you so that you know what to expect upon arrival at our buildings. 

Thank you for your patience and support as we work through the critical process of 
safeguarding our team, our customers, and our communities for a productive and responsible 
return to business. In the meantime, please contact either of our buildings directly with any 
immediate questions or concerns.

We are looking forward to welcoming you back soon!

Katie Miner
ADAC General Manager
kminer@adacatlanta.com


